California dreamin’

California’s finest Doug and Jackie Miranda led an inspiring and
successful two day workshop to the students of The Hong Kong Line
Dancing Association. The workshop consisted of four two-hour sessions.
The first three were at beginner/intermediate level and the final one at
intermediate/advanced level.

Doug and Jackie received a great response and the enthusiasm from
all participants was fabulous. The amount of students in attendance
was overwhelming. Ceci Wong said: “The learning experience was fun,
invaluable and memorable. Cheers and thanks to Doug and Jackie for
sharing their choreographed dances with us, and to Lina who organised
the successful event in such short notice.”





